
You should be ashamed.  We have gone through this so many times it is insulting.  The residents of the areas affected 

were led to believe we & you reached agreement and you AGAIN want to move the boundaries of that agreement.  

Who is winning here and what dynamics are in play that result in the same issue coming up again & again.  

Residential neighborhoods need protection and you’re the organization in charge of providing it.  Rather than 

buckling to the whines of growers while you keep an eye on hoped-for tax revenue why are you not standing up for 

residents who make the area a desirable place to live.  If you’re looking for tax dollars they won’t come from people 

moving into the area once they discover the downside of living in this previously lovely area. You’re certainly not 

representing us so who exactly gets all your attention and why?  

 

Don’t change the existing, albeit minimal, restrictions protecting residents in a residential neighborhood.   

 

 

Donna Mecca  

 


